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Dte. General Defence Estates
RakshaSampadaBhawan,

Ulaan Baatar Marg,
Delhi Cantt. 110010

~ \ Apr, 2016

To

The Principal Director, Defence Estates
Central/Eastern/Northern/Southern/South Western/Western Command

Lucknow/Kolkata/Jammu/Pune/Jaipur/Chandigarh

Sub: Over - dependence on selective employees for official work regarding.

On the basis of examination of some vigilance cases reported to this Dte. General, it
has been observed that some CEO/DEOs adopt administrative practices in their offices which
lead to over- dependence on one or two selective subordinate officials to the exclusion of
other employees. This results in concentration of administrative power and is very often the

cause of serious malpractices which can breed corruption and hinder fair and transparent
decision making. Invariably such practices generate resentment among public and other
employees and are also cause of large number of complaints compared to a system where

administrative power is exercised in diffused manner. Accordingly, it is requested to sensitize
all field officers under your jurisdiction to desist from over-dependence on one or two
employee.

2. This issues with the approval of DG.

Copy to :-

1. All officers in DGDE/NIDEM/AU&RC

2. All DEOs/CEOs (bye-mail)
3. DGDEWebsite/DMS


